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PLAYALINDA BOARDWALK # 11 REPLACEMENT 
 
 

Maintenance personnel will begin the process of rebuilding Boardwalk  # 11  at 

Playalinda Beach on April 27, 2009.  This boardwalk is over 10 years old, and has 

reached it’s replacement cycle.  The temporary closure of this boardwalk is expected to 

last approximately 45 days, and is subject to inclement weather delays. The projected 

completion date is June 12, 2009.  
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